
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Holmes Tree Donation  
 
DATE:  June 13, 2017 
 
The Openlands organization is interested in planting four trees on the Holmes site. All 
four of the trees must be planted on the same site. The tree planting is part of a tree 
keepers class. The students will learn how to plant and relocate trees. As continuing 
education, the students will observe the trees. The trees must be planted on June 22, 
2017.   
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